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Elopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

24th June, 1936.

Dear &ir,
I am in receipt of your letter of the 16th instant
enclosing a copy of the general arrsngement plan in connexion

with the proposed conversion of the 8.5. "DANIEL WEBSTER" from

oo Gole el R

a general cargo ship to a bulk oll carriel, Tor Wi
thank you.

With regard thereto I have to state that it 1s
recommended that the poop be extended to scarph the oil fuel
bunker. If this is not practicable, then special scarphing
arrangements should be obtained at this part to secure
continuity of strength.

I am, Dear 8ir,
Yours falthfully,

Secretary.
J. French, Esq.,
NEW YORK.




